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In anticipation of CMS approval, the Division is preparing for the distribution of one-time funding for 
eligible providers who complete the Q4 survey. The Qualified Vendor must have rendered one or 
more of the select Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) that received a rate increase due 
to Proposition 206 passage and be a current DDD provider to be eligible for this funding. See the 
following link for a list of select services included for one-time funds:  
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/Rate-Table-7-1-2018-Updated.pdf. 

The Q4 survey will utilize the provider survey generated by National Core Indicators (NCI), as  
opposed to Survey Monkey. Eligible providers should have received a custom link to the survey via 
e-mail on Friday, March 15. The survey can only be accessed via this link. 

While the due date for the NCI survey in the e-mail is June 30, 2019, providers must complete the 
survey by May 17, 2019, to be eligible for the one-time funding. This distribution of funds will be 
based on the total amount of paid claims for the selective HCBS identified for dates of service  
January 1, 2019, through March 31, 2019, as recorded by May 1, 2019. The distribution of funds will 
be proportionate to the total amount of paid claims during this time period. 

If you usually participate in the Proposition 206 Survey and have not received an e-mail about the 
NCI survey, please send an email to DDDProp206Survey@azdes.gov and request to have your link 
resent. 
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